WE NEED YOUR VOICE!

How do you envision the Ghost Watershed
50 years into the future?
What will it take to make that future a reality?

Help us discover alternative land use practices for maintaining
and enhancing water quality, recreation resources, native
fisheries, and animal habitat within the Ghost Watershed.

Ghost Watershed Alliance Society is hosting an OPEN HOUSE to
gather input from all interested parties on the theme:

The Future of the Ghost Watershed:
Exploring Solutions

Drop in any time on
Saturday, May 12th, 9am-1pm
Ghost River Fire Hall, Hamlet of Benchlands
15km North on Hwy #40
This event will enable you to share your ideas in 20 minutes or less.

Please join us as we discover the Ghost Watershed’s future together!
Refreshments provided.
For more information, please visit: www.ghostwatershed.ca
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